
 

 

 
 
 
September 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent, 

We are delighted to announce The Grange School Year 6 School Tours on the following dates: 
 
 
Tuesday 20th September – 9am 
 
Wednesday 28th September – 9am 
 
Wednesday 5th October – 9am 
 
Thursday 13th October – 9am 
 
Wednesday 19th October – 9am 
 
 
To book a place on one of these tours please phone The Grange School – 01202 486536.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Grange School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


